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Meeting 2025 January 23 
 

Member Reasons for Decision or Comments 

Commissioner 
Hawryluk 

Reasons for Approval 

 This application revises a previously approved Outline Plan in 
Yorkville. The Fire Department has asked that the location of the 
future Fire Station/EMS facility to be moved to the south to be closer 
to the intersection of 210 Avenue SW and Sherriff King Street SW, 
which should improve response times. 
 
Slide 10 of Administration’s presentation includes maps of the 
approved and proposed outline plan, which help show the changes 
(https://pub-
calgary.escribemeetings.com/filestream.ashx?DocumentId=315375). 
 
In short, this revision should result in a similar population (an 
increase of 11 units), similar amount of land being dedicated to 
roads, and a new linear park to connect to the area’s wetland. 
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